
Pulpit Announcements 
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

February 20, 2022 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal, in support of the charities and pastoral outreach of our Bishop. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Mark and Tamara 

Salzbrenner’s 42 Wedding Anniversary. Congratulations! 
 

• This weekend, we observe President’s Day and ask God’s continued blessings 
upon our nation! On Monday, February 21, we will have daily Mass at Noon, 
but all other events are suspended (including our evening Holy Hour).  

 
• As a reminder, our capital campaign ends on February 28. Due to some 

miscommunication, OSV included envelopes for our campaign in their recent 
mailing. Please disregard the envelopes for March and April. Please consider 
donating to our “Support Our Sisters” collection on the first weekend of every 
month. You can write that intention in the “memo” of a check. 
 

• This Thursday, February 24, I’ll be away and so there is no daily Mass or 
Confessions. Our Rosary, Divine Mercy Chaplet, and Weekly Fellowship will 
all still happen.  

 
• Our next prayer outreach to the abortion clinic in Charlotte will be this 

Saturday, February 26, at 8:30 AM. There are free Team Grace hats and baby 
feet pins in the narthex today. Please take as many as you need. I pray 
everyone joins us for this peaceful, prayerful protest against the unjust law of 
abortion. As we did last month, we will once again provide a bus for older 
parishioners and those who have difficulty driving. Please see the Front Office 
for more information. 
 
 

 
 

 


